
4.1.5 – Students Expelled in a Former District (ACT 574 of 1995) 
 
It shall be the policy of the Van Buren School District that when a student otherwise eligible for 
enrollment is currently under an order of expulsion from the last school district he or she 
attended, a hearing before the School Board shall be held before that student may be enrolled. 
This hearing may be closed at the request of the student's parent, pursuant to Ark. Code Ann. 6-
18-507.  See also 28 U.S.C.§1232g. 
 
Prior to the hearing, the Superintendent shall obtain a full report from the former district 
concerning the expulsion. At the hearing, the Board shall review the report from the former 
district, and have an opportunity to question the student and his or her parents concerning the 
alleged misconduct. The Board may rule that the student may not enroll until the student's 
expulsion from his or her former district has expired. 
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